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Bradley Gasawski

From: linda horish <lhorish@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 3:30 PM
To: Bradley Gasawski; BOB from Cle Elum; Ed Sewall
Subject: SEPA Application Responses

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links, open 
attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and have verified the 
content is safe. 

 

  
  

 
Dear Bradley, 

Pursuant to Mr. Armi’s comments on my SEPA Application, "This 
will mark the third consultation that I have provided for this ground 
disturbing activity."  
 

As I stated in my last response to you, there will be no ground 
disturbing activity 

that would destroy any archeological or historic resources.  Gravel 
only will be placed on top of pasture land.  There will be no 
vegetation clearing/removal to accommodate the driveway. 

  

The state’s definition of ground disturbing activity include: 
Excavation, trenching, drilling, and blasting. 

The cultivation of the soil for agricultural purposes and other similar 
activities are not ground disturbance activities. 
 

Sincerely, 

Linda 

 


